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Virginia Tech continues to work with local and state partners to 
address the ongoing concerns among faculty, staff, and students 
regarding the availability of affordable quality early care and 
education. 
As part of these efforts, three more child care centers – in addition to 
continuing our relationship with Rainbow Riders – are providing 
enrollment opportunities to Virginia Tech faculty, staff, and students 
in Blacksburg and the surrounding area, including Giles County. 
Following are Virginia Tech’s child care partners: 

 Children’s Nest 
 Giles Health and Family 
 Rainbow Riders Childcare Center 
 Valley Interfaith Child Care Center 

Parents seeking care for their children as of August 2023 are 
encouraged to contact these child care partners or visit program 
websites and follow the enrollment instructions for that child care 
program. The directors of each program will offer enrollment 
opportunities directly to Virginia Tech families based on the date that 
enrollment information is finalized and received by the child care 
center. 
The current Rainbow Riders list maintained by Hokie Wellness will 
be phased out starting this fall. Parents who are on the current 
Rainbow Riders list will maintain their prioritization until Dec. 31, 
2023. 
For questions about this new process, please contact Hokie 
Wellness by email 
at hokiewellness@vt.edu or phone at 540-231-8878. For additional 
information on caregiving resources, visit the Caregiving website. 

https://childrensnest.com/index.php/enrollment/enroll-now
https://gileshealthandfamily.org/kids-co/
https://rainbow-riders.org/Enrollment
https://www.valleyinterfaithchildcarecenter.org/contact
mailto:hokiewellness@vt.edu
https://caregiving.vt.edu/
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